
 
Zabey Nevitt  

From: "Levenson,Savanna [Yel]" <Savanna.Levenson@EC.GC.CA>
To: <zabey@wlwb.ca>
Cc: "Wilson,Anne [Yel]" <Anne.Wilson@EC.GC.CA>
Sent: August-30-07 9:43 AM
Attach: JacquesWhitford comments - Section 2 ICRP.doc; letter to WG members - Board staff response to 

Section 2 comments.doc; WLWB Filtered Comment Summary Table (Section 2).doc; IEMA table.pdf
Subject: FW: Board staff's response to review comments on Section 2 of the ICRP (MV2003L2-0013)
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05/09/2007

Zabey, 
  
EC has no concerns with the proposed format that the water board has presented and feels that this is a good solution.  Did you 
need any further explanation?   
  

Savanna Levenson  

Ph: (867) 669-4772  
Fax: (867) 873-8185  
Email: savanna.levenson@ec.gc.ca  

  
 

From: Sarah Baines [mailto:sbaines@wlwb.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2007 8:33 AM 
To: 'Rachel Crapeau'; TerraFirma@theedge.ca; 'Sheryl Grieve'; 'Claudia Haas'; Wilson,Anne [Yel]; 'Hanna, Bruce'; 
MajewskiS@DFO-MPO.GC.CA; 'Lionel Marcincoski'; 'Kathleen Racher'; 'Nathen Richea'; eddieerasmus@tlicho.com; 
jolinehuskey@tlicho.com; 'Dora Enzoe'; scellis@eastarm.com; stevecellis@yahoo.com; 'Geoff Clark'; kevint@qiniq.com; 'Jason 
Brennan'; casasm@inac.gc.ca; sterenbergv@inac-ainc.gc.ca; pottsg@inac.gc.ca; Levenson,Savanna [Yel]; 
tpearse@gulfislands.com; ross@ucalgary.ca; monitor1@yk.com; 'Erika Nyyssonen'; 'Jason_McNeill'; karin_clark@gov.nt.ca; 
'Florence Catholique'; 'Claire Singer'; 'Tyler, Laura'; 'Butler, Helen HM'; 'Steve Wilbur' 
Cc: zabey@wlwb.ca; sdebler@wlwb.ca 
Subject: Board staff's response to review comments on Section 2 of the ICRP (MV2003L2-0013) 
 
To the Members of the Ekati ICRP Working Group: 
  
Attached is a letter and filtered comment table prepared by Board staff in response to review comments on Section 
2 of the ICRP (signed originals have been placed on the registry).  Please note the deadline contained in the 
letter as it applies to all members of the Working Group, including BHPB. 
  
The next step in the ICRP process if for BHPB to prepare a comprehensive comment summary table that contains 
their responses to all Section 1 review comments that apply to Section 2 and Section 2 review comments.  The 
deadline for BHPB’s response is September 14, 2007.  BHPB’s responses will be forwarded to all members who 
then must review them to determine whether or not BHPB satisfactorily addressed their comments.  This review is in 
preparation for the Working Group meeting that is scheduled for September 28, 2007. 
  
Also attached are Steve Wilbur’s review comments on Section 2 that BHPB must respond to in addition to the 
review comments distributed yesterday.  Steve Wilbur is from Jacques Whitford and is the Board’s technical 
consultant for the ICRP. 
  
An additional letter is being prepared in response to review comments on consultation and will be distributed soon. 
  
Regards,  
Sarah 
  
  


